
Meeting Minutes Wednesday July 30, 2014 @5:30pm 

Meeting came to order at 5:32 PM 

In Attendance: Ryan Kane, Mary Lou Volpe, Kadion Philips Matt Johnson and Dan Thompson 

Absent:  

Meeting Minutes  5/15/14  Approved Ryan Kane  2nd Dan Thompson and 6/11/14 Approved Mary 
Lou Volpe 2nd Ryan Kane 
 
The following Sign and Property Use  were approved 5-0 by the board 
Sturbridge Soccer Town Barn Field 8-15-14 thru 11-10-14 
Placement of a Porta Potty by TYF at the Town Common  backside of the library well hidden  8-1-14 
thru 11-1-14 
 
Jeanne Turner St Anne’s Bazaar Coordinator 
Ryan Kane motioned to approve the St. Anne’s Bazaar Festival 9-27&28, 2014 with the following 
items addressed: 
Lower noise level of the Car amusement and the Kentucky Derby Game and Keeping the flashing 
lights off  on the Food Booths 
The missing game noted on the plan  
Any damages to the common are the responsibility of the vendor The board voted 4-0 in favor  
 
The board has requested that the abutters surrounding the Town Common to attend the next 
Recreation meeting scheduled for Monday September 8, 2014 at 6PM for their input concerning the 
events taking place on the town common. 
 

The board would also like to consider increasing the Property Use  fee to also include non-profit 

groups 

The board voted to keep the current organizing of the Recreation Committee is as follows  

Ryan Kane Chairperson, Matt Johnson Vice Chair,  

All in favor 5-0 

The board would like to start promoting the field design to the sports groups 

Lynne to get a list of their upcoming meetings so we may attend them to speak about the field 

project.  

Adjourned at 6:35 pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lynne Girouard 



 

 


